Dear Parents and Guardians,

Peyton Forest Elementary remains committed to improving achievement
for all students. Class size at our school allows us to provide greater exposure to
gifted pedagogy for our high-ability learners. We have identified your child as a
high-ability student who may benefit from this exposure in the 2024-25 school
year.

This identification means your child will receive appropriate differentiated
services. Services may include options such as cluster grouping, personalized
learning pathways, and/or enrichment opportunities outside of the school day.
This is an innovative model for gifted identified students. This means
differentiation services may be provided by your child’'s homeroom teacher
or/and by collaborating with a gifted certified teacher outside of the classroom.
This program will benefit all scholars and complement our primary years
program as an IB candidate school.

You can stay connected with what is going on in the gifted program
with our website. Also, look for communication coming home that will
inform you about academic competitions and field trips.

We are excited to give ALL students the opportunity to grow to their
full potential. If you have any questions feel free to contact me. See you
soon!

Yours In Gifted,

DePaula Woods

Gifted Lead Specialist
dwoods@atlanta.k12.ga.us
(404) 802-7100



